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Dear All, 
Today is the last day of this term and it has certainly been busy. Over the past two weeks we have;
· Decorated the hall
· Held a Christmas Fair
· Put on two film nights
· Performed four shows
· Had Christmas dinner
· Opened Elfridges
· Painted wooden decorations for the Perry Vale Christmas tree.
· Watched two pantomimes – one performed by a theatre group and one by the staff.
· Held eight children’s parties 
These weeks have been action packed, but fun, and they are probably my favourite two weeks of the school year.
As it is the end of the year I would like say some thank you’s. 
Firstly I would like to thank all of you, for your continued support of our school. The attendance at our events, whether they are meetings with class teachers, watching your children preform or attending our fair all of this makes us a community we are proud to be part of. 
Next is the children. They are amazing. They work hard, their behaviour is fantastic and they are a joy to teach. As I stated at the performances, I am very proud to be their Headteacher. 
Lastly but not least, I would like to thank the staff. They too work incredibly hard and go well beyond expectations to ensure the children not only receive a good education, but have fun while doing so. I thank them all for everything
To everyone I wish you a peaceful and relaxing Christmas and a happy and healthy 2023.
Best wishes

Christine Keen

School reopens on Thursday January 5th 2023
